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PROCUREMENT CELL
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1921-2021

Director Procurement
“Say No to Corruption”

No. DP/CE-145871/8016/ Y S
December 7, 2021

The Director (CB)

Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority

Government of Sindh

Barrack 8, Secretariat 4A

Court Road

Karachi

Sub:  Cancellation of Bidding Process.

Ref:  NIT No. PC/NED/DWS/Smart Class/8016/2021 SPP Sr # T00553-21-0056

It is intimated that the Competent Authority of this University vide Rule 25(1) of Sindh
Public Procurement Rules (as amended) has cancelled the bidding process of above-referred
tender. All bidder(s) participated in subject tender are advised to collect Bid Security /
Farnest Money amount from the office of the Assistant Director Procurement-II. The
aloresaid tender will be re-tendered in due course of time. This is for information of all

concerned.

Thanking you and assuring you of our best cooperation at all the times.

Copy via email:

i DWS [ds@neduet.edu.pk]
ii. Bidder




